ACC Xeriscaping guidelines.

Xeriscaping requires expertise. The following links will provide some guidance as to what is expected by the ACC. Homeowners are required to submit landscape plans for any landscape change; adding bushes, trees, expanding planting areas, etc. Given the complexity of a xeriscaping a yard the ACC strongly recommends hiring a landscape architect. Once plans are submitted the ACC will evaluate the plans in relationship to the links below. The ACC will then either accept the plans or reject them with or without recommendations. The ACC does not design landscape plans. However, plans that match closely the recommendations given in the links are what the ACC expects.

 
(Link: https://www.denverwater.org/residential/rebates-and-conservation-tips/remodel-your-yard/xeriscape-plans/xeriscape-principles
https://extension.colostate.edu/docs/pubs/native/FrontRange.pdf
The home at 7673 E. Phillips Circle an example of xeriscaping that the ACC finds acceptable.

